
I am supporting the blue notice which has been put up outside the pub It has become a nightmare 
opposite our house, My son was horrified about the late night noise when he visited recently Lots of 
people arrived and went in at 11.15 pm yesterday Earlier the customers were shouting, swearing  
and walking up in the road I often see and hear the courtyard  customers til very late keeping me 
awake.  The landlord cannot keep control of the customers though I think he does try sometimes 
There is urinating against our walls and damage done to cars parked on Church street. 
We cannot let this continue . 
 
 


